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 Opening of Representative Office in Bangkok, Thailand 
 

 

We are pleased to announce that we have opened a representative office in Bangkok, 

Thailand(NS UNITED KAIUN KAISHA,LTD BANGKOK OFFICE) on April 1, 2024 for the 

purpose of strengthening our transportation support within the Southeast Asian region. 

 

Location of BANGKOK OFFICE 

599/1 Rimtangrotfai Chongnonsri Road, Klongtoey, Klongtoey, Bangkok 10110  

 

Launch Date 

April 1, 2024 

 

Purpose 

With the opening of the Thailand Representative Office, we aim to expand our 

transportation-related operations to the Southeast Asia region, improving transportation 

service quality and expanding our business. We expect to acquire new business areas from 

new locations. 

 

Contact for BANGKOK OFFICE 

Mail：bangkok@nsuship.co.jp 

 (Phone number will be posted on our website after the opening) 

 

For inquiries, please contact: 

Sugai Masaki, Near Sea Group Manager, 

TEL +81-3-6895-6421 

 

 


